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"“We wish to recognise the generations of the local Aboriginal people of the Bundjalung Nation who have 

lived in and derived their physical and spiritual needs from the forests, rivers, lakes and streams of this beau-

tiful valley over many thousands of years as the traditional owners and custodians of these lands." 

             Bush               

Dear Families and Friends,  

The students and I have had a lovely week this week, enjoying something rare at Upper 

Coopers – an entire week in school without any extra-curricular activities. This week in Eng-

lish all the students have been busy with our annual school magazine, The Creek Speaks. In 

Maths we have been working on fractions, decimals and length while in Geography we 

have investigated the reasons people live in certain places. And, of course, all students are 

enthusiastically working on our school concert – please talk to your children about cos-

tumes and encourage them to practise for the performance.   This week we have included 

a few more photos from the school camp. 

Beach Clean-up  

         School 

 

 

Lighthouse     

Tour 

 

 

     Kayaking 
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Dates To Remember  

 

  

Fri Nov 8th Kindy Orientation Day 

Mon Nov 18th Kindy Orientation Day 

Thurs Dec 5th Christmas Concert  

Lord’s Taverners Camp: Bodi reports that it was a great experience with tuition in softball, 

cricket, tennis and golf. Thanks to Corndale for organising the camp!  

Kinder Orientation: Tomorrow we will be hold-

ing our Kinder Orientation morning. If you know 

any parents of children who will be starting pri-

mary school in 2020, please invite them along. 

Bush food for Children of the Northern Rivers: 

This book is available to buy at school for $20, 

all funds go to the Federal Community Chil-

dren’s Centre. 


